Dear Partner,

Join us at the 2nd International STAFF Week at the School of Economics and
Management, which will run from 24 to 28 November 2025, in Florence.

During this week, you will be given the opportunity to know our University and School,
to participate in the Study Abroad Fair and to have networking opportunities with
colleagues from all over Europe.

The main activity to be performed is the orientation to our Students wishing to do an
Erasmus+ mobility, so we are willing to welcome colleagues from IRO offices or experts
in Orientation in the area of our Agreement.

All the activities will be held in English, a minimum B2 level is recommended.

Please remember that we can offer a limited number of places and we may limit the
number of participants from the same University.

Participation in Staff Week can be funded by Erasmus+ Staff Training grants provided
by the home University of a participant.

If you are interested in taking part in this programme, please register

at: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeECMTf4pQ gavK76ZBgXbtgmgEXDxG
DZQM6DHN1Mie5jaxMA/viewform?usp=sharing

Please register before September 30!

Results and letters of acceptance will be sent by October 10.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact
us: relint@economia.unifi.it

We look forward to welcoming you to our School!
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